
 

 
Parent Forum Presentation 

Little Wandle (our phonics 
scheme), who would like to use Masham CofE Primary School in the future as a champion school! This is 
such positive news and I would like to say a huge thanks to Miss Lawton and all of the EYFS and KS1 staff 
for all their hard work and dedication.  



 

 



 

 


